Citadel Cares will be holding their first pizza sale of the year this Thursday September
26th. The menu will include:

Pizza by the slice $2.50
Chips $2.00

Ice Tea $2.00

Glazed donuts $2.00

The event will take place at lunch outside the office area. We are in the process of
determining the worthy causes that we will be supporting this year.

Terry Fox Run-Today is the last day to donate to our Terry Fox Run Fundraiser. As of
this morning, Mr. MacMaster's class is in the lead with 24 donors, and Mme Suchynsky's
class close behind. Also, we have surpassed our first benchmark with 151 supporters!
Congratulations Citadel! We will be having a Pyjama Day on to
celebrate! Our school has raised an incredible $5779 to support Terry's cause of finding a
cure for cancer. We will announce the winning class tomorrow morning.

Way to go Citadel!

Gardening Club will meet on Wednesday after school this week.

School Events Meeting-There will be a meeting in Room 215, today (Tuesday) at lunch
for any students interested in contributing to running and organizing school events such
as a school dance, spirit assemblies, and spirit days!



